
Dear Fairfield Families,  

We are excited to welcome students back for the 2021-2022 school year! We have some important 
dates and activities for you to be aware of, please take a careful look at the information below.  

Calendar Items 

8/11-8/12, 10am Volleyball Tryouts 

8/13 Class schedules available on myDSD guardian and student accounts 

8/16-8/17 Class Schedule changes by appointment 

8/16-8/19, Boys and Girls Basketball Camps (see website for more information) 

8/18, 3:15 Volleyball at North Davis 

8/19, 10:00-12:00 7th Grade and New Student Orientation 

8/19, 10:00-12:00 Immunization Clinic 

8/19, 5:00-7:00 p.m. Back to School Open House 

8/23 FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL! 

8/30, 3:15 Volleyball vs. South Davis 

Information 

• Please come to one of the following events on 8/19 to make sure your child is ready for the first 
day of school:  

o 10:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. - 7th Grade and New Student Orientation. Make sure to be ready 
for school pictures at noon. This picture will be used for student ID cards and the 
yearbook.  

o 12:30 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. and 5:00 p.m.-7:00 p.m. - School pictures for ID cards and 
yearbooks. Every student needs to have a picture taken for their ID and the yearbook.  

o 5:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m. Back to School Open House. Come by to get your picture taken, 
and check out where your classes are. Administrators will be available to answer 
questions. Teacher welcome videos and disclosures will be available in each Canvas 
course.  

• We are looking for a few people to help in our lunchroom/kitchen from 9:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. 
every day. This is a great position for people who have kids in school and want to earn a little 
extra money. Please contact us at 801-402-7000 if you are interested in joining the Fairfield 
team! 

• Due to updated COVID guidance we will be making every effort to provide social distancing 
measures (3 feet) when possible. To support this goal, we will not be assigning lockers at this 
time. If you have already paid a locker fee, a credit will be made to your myDSD account. We will 
revisit this decision as the year goes on.  

• Please review the attached dress code policy as you do your back-to-school shopping. It is the 
responsibility of students and parents to make sure that the policy is followed.  



 

 

 

 

 


